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Tuesday 16th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The children of Perry Hall have once again been called upon by the Mayor of Wolverhampton to 
compete to design a Christmas card for the Mayor of Wolverhampton's official Christmas cards. 
The mayor has requested that the cards have a Wolverhampton theme.  
 
There are three categories in this competition: - 

 children under 7 years 
 children 7-11 
 children aged 11 to 16 years 

 
The 3 winning images will be featured on the official cards sent out by the Mayor this 
Christmas. The winners, runners up and their families will be invited to join the Mayor for 
Christmas afternoon tea in the Mayor’s Parlour in December. The Mayor will also visit the schools 
of the winners and runners up, to congratulate the winners.  
  
The designs can either be A4 or A5 (half an A4 piece of paper) size but must be the child’s own 
original work. The pictures can be portrait or landscape, but please only use felt tip pens or paint 
(as crayon, chalk, pastels, glitter and embellishments cannot be reproduced as cards). Please make 
sure your child’s full name, age and class are written clearly on the reverse of your child’s 
Christmas card design and send them in to school no later than Monday 22nd November.  
 
Previous winning designs can be seen below to help you with your child’s ideas: 

   
Thank you in advance, on behalf of The Right Worshipful Mayor of Wolverhampton, Councillor Greg 
Brackenridge, for your designs. We can’t wait to see them. 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
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